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CONSTRUCTION NOTIFICATION:  
COLLEGE AVENEUE ROAD CLOSURE 

       College Avenue Reconstruction Project 

 

 

In coordination with The City of Ithaca, NYSEG is upgrading the electric infrastructure along 

College Avenue as part of a City street reconstruction project. A portion of the effort includes 

relocating overhead electric and telecom facilities underground to support the City’s initiative to 

widen sidewalks, enhance the streetscape, and better support development in Collegetown. 

Additional benefits to the area include: increased network reliability, reduced maintenance 

needs, and enhanced appearance of the community.  

 

Starting on or about Tuesday, June 1, 2021, College Avenue, between Dryden Road (on 

the north boundary) and Mitchell Street (on the south boundary), will be closed to the 

public. No through traffic will be allowed and the road will only be open to residents. On street 

parking will be limited in the corridor due to multiple work areas and heavy equipment. Residents 

and visitors must observe posted signage and should expect limited on-street parking. Local 

deliveries will be permitted and loading and delivery spaces in the 300 block will be maintained 

as much as possible. Mass transit (TCAT) has redirected their routes accordingly. The street will 

be closed for the duration of the project (approximately six months) with completion currently 

scheduled on or around Q4 (Oct/Nov/Dec) 2021. 

You can contact the City of Ithaca at 607-274-6530 for additional information about the College 

Avenue Reconstruction Project. Likewise, our Public Outreach team will be available to answer 

any questions regarding this letter or the project at 833-551-4200 or outreach@nyseg.com.  

NYSEG’s core value is to provide safe and reliable energy for our valued customers. We 

prioritize being a good neighbor and will work collaboratively with landowners, community 

leaders, and regulators throughout this upgrade process in partnership with the City of Ithaca.  

We look forward to working on this important initiative on behalf of our valued customers. 
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